CONTACT NOTIFICATION

To assist us to keep in touch with you and your Association or Region, please complete the
details at the bottom of this page (even if you have already advised changes of officers).

We request that you provide your Association or Region Secretary email address(s) and at
least 2 other authorised personnel within your Association or Region for the purpose of
receiving Minutes and other documentation by email. If you do not have an email address,
please indicate. Please note that Entry Forms will be mailed to the Secretary of the Region
or Association as appropriate. You can email this form to nzdarts@xtra.co.nz or post to P O
Box 42042, Wainuiomata 5049.

Thank you

Jeanne Silcock
Secretary
nzdarts@xtra.co.nz

Date:

Association/Region:

Postal Address:

President:

Name Address

Landline Mobile Phone Fax Email

Vice-President:

Name Address

Landline Mobile Phone Fax Email
Secretary:

Name Address

Landline Mobile Phone Fax Email


mailto:nzdarts@xtra.co.nz
mailto:nzdarts@xtra.co.nz

Badge Controller:

Name Address

Landline Mobile Phone Fax Email

Email Address(s) for notices:

Our Association:

have an email Address. (cross out what does not apply).

Note: This information will not be published — this is for NZ Darts Council use only.

WEBPAGE Information

Please note that this information will be published on our Website

Playing Venue:

does/does not

Address

Contact Phone Email

Contact Person:

Playing Night: (Day of week)

Type of Competition:

Other information relevant to your Region/Association:




